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7th February 2024 
Dear Parents,   
This year, World Book Day will take place on Thursday 7th March.  
 
World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading, especially for children. To 
help them on their reading journey, every child will receive a £1 World Book Day Book Token 
on the day. It can be exchanged for one of the special £1 World Book Day books below. You can 
find out more information about the books at http://www.worldbookday.com/books/. 
                     
 

 
 

There are lots of activities to help you to celebrate with your child at home so please visit the 
World Book Day website to find out more (https://www.worldbookday.com/).  
 
 
This year, we would really like it if your child could take part in our World Book Day 
celebrations by creating their own ‘Story in a Jar’. The children are invited to think about how 
their favourite storybook could be represented in a jar, for example, by using certain items, 
quotes or clues about the story. 
 
Your child will come home today with a plastic cup which they can use for their jar. They could 
also use a jar from home if they would prefer. I am sure that the children will have lots of ideas 
so why not use the half-term holidays to be creative and make a start.  We would really love to 
display the jars in school after World Book Day so please don’t include anything too precious in 
them. The children should bring the completed jars back to school on World Book Day. 
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We have several activities planned for the school day but we would like to invite you into school 
at 9.00am to take part in a reading café. You will have the opportunity to have a drink while 
listening to your child read books from our library. If you would like to take part, then please 
arrive at the library doors from 9.00am onwards. The reading café will be open for 
approximately 30 minutes. We hope that as many of you as possible can make it to help us 
celebrate World Book Day. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Devenport 
 
English Subject Leader 
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